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Comments: As someone passionate about climbing, it's important to me to guarantee the continued, responsible

use of fixed climbing anchors in national forest areas for our climbing community. I'm an advocate for the

conscientious utilization of Wilderness regions, and I firmly believe that fixed anchors are essential to preserving

a sustainable wilderness climbing experience. I urge you to update your climbing policies to reflect the

longstanding tradition and precedent of the past 60 years, recognizing that fixed anchors are a vital and

maintainable aspect of climbing in designated areas of national forests.


